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Americans  have  become  accustomed  to  “going-along  to  get-
along,” but there are some things that we just can’t move-on
from without confronting the issue and fixing what was broken.
In a nation focused on precedence rather than the rule of law,
we cannot allow bad precedence to stand.

Our Founders knew this day would come… “all experience hath
shewn, that mankind are more disposed to suffer, while evils
are sufferable, than to right themselves by abolishing the
forms  to  which  they  are  accustomed;”  –  Declaration  of
Independence,  1776

The MoveOn.org domain name was registered on September 18,
1998,  following  the  September  11,  1998  release  of  the
Independent Counsel Starr Report. The organization founders
were computer entrepreneurs Joan Blades and Wes Boyd, the
married  co-founders  of  Berkeley  Systems,  an  entertainment
software company based in San Francisco.

It was originally created to oppose the impeachment of then
President Bill Clinton, who had been caught sexually abusing a
young intern in a room off the Oval Office, lying about it to
the  American  people,  and  under  oath.  Clinton  was  indeed
impeached by the House and even convicted by the Senate. But
he was not removed from office due to a massive grassroots
campaign led by the DNC and folks at MoveOn.org.

Today, that operation is a full-blown extreme left community
organizing operation under the new domain front.moveon.org.

https://newswithviews.com/moveonno/
https://www.amazon.com/Starr-Report-Independent-Investigation-President/dp/0761519602
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Joan_Blades
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Wes_Boyd
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Berkeley_Systems
https://front.moveon.org/


Along with the DNC ACT BLUE international money laundering
scheme, BLM, ANTIFA, the WEF, WHO, Davos Group and UN, and
hundreds of Soros NGOs and “non-profits” scattered all over
the globe, this is the Obama “community organizing” machine
responsible  for  the  ongoing  efforts  to  “fundamentally

transform America” into a 3rd world Marxist toilet. It’s also
the money machine for every anti-American protest and riot on
American soil.

Today, treason from within is as common as the sunrise and
despite a lot of political chatter about it, nobody ever seems
to  face  treason  charges.  It  all  emanates  from  these
organizations  and  is  deeply  embedded  throughout  the  U.S.
government,  all  in  the  democrat  party  and  some  in  the
republican party, often referred to as “the deep state” or
“shadow government” actually running things in America.

Americans need to face the reality that our country is under
siege,  swamped  with  immoral  and  unethical  anti-American
Marxists  and  dumbed-down  fruitcakes,  hanging  from  the
proverbial  cliff  by  our  fingernails,  and  the  fight  would
already be over had we not stopped another stolen election
last November.

To be clear, the newly minted Trump administration should have
already  frozen  all  related  funds  pending  the  outcome  of
criminal  investigations  into  the  anti-American  actions  of
these groups. I don’t know why they haven’t, but it likely has
something to do with the following…

At the epicenter of it all in the USA is one Barack Hussein
Obama, the American leader of the “cultural revolution” not
unlike the revolution that destroyed China many years ago. His
entire history is one great big fat fraud.

The utter destruction of the USA since 2009 has been massive.
Citizens who remember what America was like before can barely
recognize the country today, and they fear for their children

https://secure.actblue.com/donate/jb-web-donate
https://blacklivesmatter.com/
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Antifa_(United_States)
https://www.weforum.org/partners/#search
https://www.mckinsey.com/featured-insights/mckinsey-explainers/what-is-davos
https://www.opensocietyfoundations.org/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lk1JNfHQj-w
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lk1JNfHQj-w
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=A1XNhU3otrI
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Cultural_Revolution
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Cultural_Revolution_Group


and grandchildren’s future.

Obama’s unlawful occupation of our Oval Office isn’t just the
biggest fraud ever perpetrated on the American people…it is an
overt act of treason.

2381. Treason

“Whoever, owing allegiance to the United States, levies war
against them or adheres to their enemies, giving them aid and
comfort within the United States or elsewhere;”

This is not something we can “move-on” from.

Treason from within the highest levels of government cannot be
tolerated, because it cannot be survived.

Honestly, every person who sets out to undermine, subvert, or
overthrow the U.S. Constitution is guilty of treason. Everyone
who attempts to overthrow our republican form of government in
concert with anti-American powers here and abroad, is guilty
of treason, whether they are smart enough to know it or not.

In my opinion, the entire democrat party is anti-American
today. Many in the republican party are too. Politicians get
away with it because the people are either just as corrupt,
too dumbed-down to know, or too cowardly to hold them fully
accountable for their anti-American actions.

No nation can survive treason from within. Until the Obama
fraud and treason is dealt with, the nation cannot be saved.

We can’t “MoveOn” until this evil is corrected.

Step One in defeating the enemies within requires cutting off
the  money  supply  to  the  operation.  This  requires  the
Department of Justice to freeze and seize all global assets of
Act Blue and every Soros related organization, along with that
of operations like front.moveon.org and numerous others.

https://uscode.house.gov/view.xhtml?req=granuleid:USC-1999-title18-section2381&num=0&edition=1999
https://img1.wsimg.com/blobby/go/d14224be-c4dc-407d-abbe-854237830371/downloads/8545ca19-aea5-474e-9344-0e6fd7b64a69/Takedown%20of%20Texas.pdf?ver=1742301966310
https://img1.wsimg.com/blobby/go/d14224be-c4dc-407d-abbe-854237830371/downloads/Hamas%20in%20America.pdf?ver=1742301966310
https://img1.wsimg.com/blobby/go/d14224be-c4dc-407d-abbe-854237830371/downloads/Hamas%20in%20America.pdf?ver=1742301966310
https://www.obama.org/
https://www.obama.org/
https://img1.wsimg.com/blobby/go/d14224be-c4dc-407d-abbe-854237830371/downloads/Hamas%20in%20America.pdf?ver=1742301966310
https://campaigns.moveon.org/petitions/
https://www.obama.org/


To win this war, we have to either take the fight out of the
enemy or take the enemy out of the fight!

Someone has to do something, and that someone is YOU and ME!
There isn’t anyone else!
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